
NR_key_name: A628F3F9EB6D23AF852565F3004C95BF

SendTo: nova22 @ wavenet.com @ INTERNET @ INTERLIANT

CopyTo:

DisplayBlindCopyTo:

BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB

From: CN=Eileen Sullivan/O=ARRB

DisplayFromDomain:

DisplayDate: 04/27/1998

DisplayDate_Time: 10:12:02 AM

ComposedDate: 04/27/1998

ComposedDate_Time: 9:56:31 AM

Subject: Re: Letter from ARRB Chairman Tunheim

Body:

Dear Mr. Austin:Thank you for your note in response to Chairman Tunheim's letter.You asked if additional 

information would be released.   The answer is "yes".  Just last month the Board released an additional 5,000 

documents, and this month the number is about the same.  Also, keep in mind that our release numbers 

compared to those of the FBI would naturally be different.  Whether the Board exists or not, the agencies are 

still mandated to release their records related to the assassination of President Kennedy.  The agencies began 

transferring records to NARA before the Board was assembled.There has been cooperation with this effort.  

We have also established a compliance program wherein agencies must declare, under penalty of perjury, that 

they have made all efforts to locate all assassination records in their custody.With regard to the substance of 

the material that has been released, we cannot make judgments.  We are here to release records.  However, 

one cannot overlook the amount of information that is available now that had previously never been available.  

I think that is quite valuable.I hope I have addressed your questions and concerns.  Thanks again for 

writing.Sincerely,Eileen Sullivan
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